Mr. Derek Dudak
London Advisory Committee On Heritage
London, Ontario

September 16, 2018.

Re: Property at 536 Windermere Road, London

Dear Mr. Dudek,

As | presented in my earlier email and we discussed on the phone, we
have just been notified that a local developer has submitted an
application for the development of a large muliti storey building on the
property next to our home. We are in the process of looking at the
avenues available to us to provide feedback to the city about this planned
development, as it will significantly alter the neighborhood.

After speaking with some of our neighbors it seems that this home at
536 Windermere Roac was part of a larger estate in the area, and may be
one of the remaining homes left.

I have contacted the London Heritage Planners and been notified that the
property is not included on any heritage listing but as they stated that it
does not mean that it does not present with any heritage value.

I would like to request that the LACH consider reviewing this property on
behaif of our Orkney/Angus Neighborhood Committee to evaluate if it
presents with any historical significance.

| am happy to be the contact for our group, and can be reached at 519
931 1085 or by email as well.

Please let me know if vou require anything further from our neighborhood
association.



| look forward to hearing from you soon,
Sincerely,
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Erin Mara
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